
 

Chloe Johnson,  
Kindergarten Teacher for Jonesboro, Arkansas  
Chloe.johnson@smail.astate.edu 
 

Progress Reports  

Progress reports will be given out on October 5th, 

2020. All progress reports will be placed in your 

child’s take home folder in their backpacks. All 

progress reports must be signed by a guardian and 

returned by October 9th, 2020. 

  Field Trip 

 Kindergarteners will be going on a field trip 

to Pumpkin Hallow in Piggott, Arkansas.  

 October 15th, 2020 

 Bus leaves at 8:00AM and will return to the 

school by 3:00PM 

 Parents are welcome to come but you will 

have to drive your own vehicle and your 

child must ride the bus  

 Forms must be turned in my October 9th, 

2020 in order to go on the trip. 

 

Dress up day 

Students are allowed to wear their Halloween 

costumes to school on October 30th, 2020. No 

inappropriate to violent costumes are allowed! 

 

 

Fall Festival 

The school will be hosting a fall festival on October 

22nd-23rd, 2020. The fall festival will begin at 

4:30PM and last until 7:00PM. Children must be 

accompanied by a guardian at all times. 

 

Class Halloween Party  

We will be having a class Halloween party on 

October 30th, 2020. The party will go from 1PM-

3PM, Parents are welcome to come! Students can 

sign up in class or parents can email me with supply 

donations for the party! I will be updating the list 

with names as people sign up! 

 

Students  Supplies 
Ceceil Silverware, Plates, Cups 

Xavier Chips, Dip 

Volunteer needed! Sodas, Juice  

Volunteer needed! Cookies  

Alois  Sandwiches  

Shoto Snack cakes, candy  
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